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 First, a big thanks to everyone who actively participated in National Key 

Club Week, November 5-9 (last week). My home club at Franklin County High 

School sponsored several activities in conjunction with this week to call atten-

tion to Key Club and our mission of service to others. Key Club was front and 

center at many schools throughout our division, the district, and the nation! 

 Second, a big thanks to Kiwanis Division 10 Governor Russ Williamson, 

Lt. Governor Anette Eades, and all of the Kiwanians who welcomed KY-TN 

District Governor Emily Howard and me at their meeting in Lexington, Ken-

tucky on October 26. It was a very nice event and I appreciated the opportunity 

to speak. 

 Third, while illness kept me away from this year’s Fall Rally at Dollywood, 

there were hundreds of Key Club members and their families on hand to celebrate! 

It was a successful event thanks to all who attended and so many who helped plan for it. 

 Fourth, thanks to all who have submitted dues. Still plenty of time to recruit new members to 

join local clubs and then participate in the District Convention this spring in Franklin, Tennessee.  

 As always, it is an honor to serve as your Lieutenant Governor for Division 10 /11 of the Ken-

tucky-Tennessee District of Key Club International.  This weekend, I will be travelling to Franklin, 

Tennessee for our district board meeting to be held at the same location. We’ll meet all weekend to 

work on this year’s convention. Please plan now to attend the convention in March 2019...it will be a 

great meeting and a fun time! Your thoughts and suggestions are always welcome. Please email me or 

call me anytime. 

Best regards, 

Grayson Thurman 
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ABOUT KY-TN DISTRICT DIVISON 10-11 
In 2017-2018, Division 10-11 included 16 clubs. Clubs were Anderson Co., 

Bourbon Co., Boyle Co., Franklin Co., Frederick Douglas, Harrison Co., Henry 

Clay High, Larry A. Ryle High, Mercer Co. High, Paris High, Scott High, Scott 

Co., Tates Creek, Western Hills, Williamstown, and Woodford Co. That’s 405 

members! Let’s increase our club membership in 2018-2019!!! 

IN THE NEWS 
If a member of your club has received an 

award, honor, scholarship, or accomplish-

ment worthy of recognition, then email the 

news and photo if possible to: 

grayson@ktkey.org 

Send in the info and they will be featured 

here in in this space in a future newsletter! 

CLUB INFO NEEDED!!! 

 I need the following for your club!!! 

 1. Kiwanis advisor name & email; 

 2. Key Club faculty sponsor name & email; and 

 3. Officer names & emails 

 PLEASE GET THIS INFO AND EMAIL TO: 

 grayson@ktkey.org  

QUESTIONS? 

INFO ABOUT YOUR CLUBS OR MEMBERS? 

NEED ASSISTANCE? 

CONTACT YOUR LT. GOVERNOR: 

Grayson Thurman 

grayson@ktkey.org 



KEY CLUB DUES 
 Below are a few pics from various events...remember if your club is sending officer 

info, the required newsletters, and reports, we can use that information and any pictures for 

this newsletter which is posted on Facebook and distributed to those clubs whose information 

we have. It is VERY IMPORTANT that we have this info. This month, we have received re-

ports from only 2-3 of the nearly 20 clubs in the division. We NEED your information!!! 

CLUB ACTIVITIES 
 Franklin County’s club has been very active. Aside from the weekly meetings, FCHS has been engaged in a 

number of activities that emphasize service and volunteerism. Check out the pictures below:  

Above: 
Club members at Franklin County gave up their morning 
off  from school on Election Day (November 6) to provide 
breakfast for teachers and staff who worked that day. 
They were treated to pancakes, bacon, fruit, and more. 
Great way to showcase Key Club’s mission by serving 
those in the school building. 

Left and Right: 
Franklin County club members donated items and 
put together a large gift basket and individual goody 
bags that were presented to the school custodial 
staff in appreciation for all they do in helping to pro-
vide a clean, safe environment . 

Right: 
Beyond a school wide Veteran’s Day ceremony, Franklin 
County’s Key Club set up a table during all lunch periods 
where students could write notes or sign cards that will be 
sent to soldiers on duty. 



CLUB REPORTS 

SHOUT OUT to Bourbon County Key Club (President Kassandra Benitez and Secretary Alexis C. Edwards)!!! 

Thanks so much for ensuring that the BCHS Key Club reports are submitted. Looks like Bourbon is a very active club 

with plans for a lot of activity this year that includes trash pickup, DQ Night fundraisers, a food drive, a float for their 

Christmas parade, and tutoring at the local library. Great job and keep up the awesome work! 

SHOUT OUT to Franklin County Key Club member 

Zania Tutwiler!!! Zania’s talent and hard work paid off 

as she placed in the top five finalists in the Miss FCHS 

Pageant. Here are a few pics of Zania in the talent portion 

of the pageant and the final night when she was named a 

finalist and a runner up! 

Way to go, Zania! 

SHOUT OUT to Kiwanis Division 10!!! Thank you to Kiwa-

nis Division 10 officers and members for inviting District Key 

Club Governor Emily Howard and me to attend their recent 

meeting and dinner in Lexington, Kentucky. 

Above (L-R): Div. 10/11 Key Lt. Gov. Grayson Thurman, Ki-

wanis Div. 10 Lt. Gov. Anette Eades, Kiwanis Div. 10 Gov. 

Russ Williamson, KY-TN Key Gov. Emily Howard, Kiwanis 

Div. 10 Past Lt. Gov. Robbie Morris; Kiwanis Div. 10 Gov. 

Russ Williamson presents Key Div. 10/11 Lt. Gov. Grayson 

Thurman with a pin; KY-TN Key Gov. Emily Howard speaks 

to attendees; Key Div. 10/11 Lt. Gov. Grayson Thurman ad-

dresses the crowd. 


